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JINGLE & JAZZ

Our 8th annual Jingle and Jazz Dinner
and Live Auction is quickly
approaching. Every year we are
striving to make the evening bigger
and better and hopefully, we have
accomplished that for this year! We
have put together some amazing live
auction packages and there will be
TONS of silent auction items to bid on.
Please join us for this amazing event to
help MLS make a difference in the
lives of special needs adults in our
community.  
Date: Friday, November 16th  
Place: Red Lion Hotel Pasco 
Time: 5:30 p.m. Silent Auction & 
                Wine Tasting 
           7:00 p.m. Dinner & Live 
                 Auction.  
It's very easy to register. Please go to
https://www.modernlivingservices.org/ji
ngle-jazz-2018 and select either Table
Host or Individual Ticket from the "add
to cart" pull-down menu. The payment
is secured through Paypal.  
It's that easy!  
 
We also want to give a shout out to our
fabulous 2018 sponsors. Without them,
this evening would not be possible and
we are sincerely grateful.   
 

AECOM 
CHPRC 
Coleman Oil 
Conover 
DSAMC 
Gesa Credit Union 
Intermech 
ISM Solutions 
Orano 
Perma Fix 
Stewart Title 
Windermere Group One 

EDISON TERRACE GARDEN

The frost is on the pumpkins at the
end of this growing season but the
success of the Edison Terrace
Gardens project will carry on! The
fine gardeners at Edison Terrace
South (a developmentally disabled
housing development) and Edison
Terrace West (a low-income senior
citizen housing development)
produced a bountiful harvest of
cantaloupes, tomatoes, squashes,
and peppers as well as some
beautiful sunflowers! One of the
participating gardener's said it best... 
"Gardening is Awesome!" 
 
 
 
 
 
And the work doesn't stop even
though winter is approaching. Scout
Troop 169 is building a shed for the
garden for the storage of tools and
supplies. They have finished plans
for the shed and will commence
building soon. Our intrepid Garden
Guru, Rosie Sauer, is planting garlic
in some of the beds for wintering and
spring harvest.   
 
We had a Harvest Celebration on
October 6th to celebrate the
conclusion of this year's garden.
Thank you to all who participated.
We hope to see everyone next
spring! 

We are getting very close to
receiving a permit from the City of
Kennewick for construction of
Carmina’s Place!  Flavien from
MMEC Architects and Paul from
Knudsen Engineering have been
working hard putting the final touches
on the plans and have completed the
last of the drawings and calculations.
They have been wonderful to work
with and we are so blessed to have
them helping us.  As a result of their
hard work, we should have the permit
in hand any day now!  And once we
do, we plan to move out on
construction with groundbreaking,
earthwork, and foundation all
happening before the end of the
year.  Then by spring, we will be
ready to move out on framing and
should finish by summer.  It is a very
exciting time!  Keep watch on  
Facebook and we’ll post updates as  
we progress. 

CARMINA'S PLACE

MLS was recognized at the annual
Women Helping Women luncheon.
MLS is being awarded a grant to
expand our respite and art programs.
We are anxious to put these resources
to use.

UPCOMING RESPITE CARE

 Friday, November 30 -  
      Adult Overnight Event 
 
 Saturday, December 15 -  
       Kids Day 
  
 Friday, February 8 -  
       Adult Overnight Event

JINGLE & JAZZ SPONSORS

Thank you United Way for your
Support!
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THANK YOU, SPONSORS!


